
 

December 28, 2011

Hello friends and colleagues of WATER!  

 
The year is coming to a close; what better way to say goodbye to 2011 and hello to
the New Year than to extend a hand of good wil l  and friendship.  Please take a
moment to step out of the holiday fray and give generously.  
 
We need people l ike you if we are to succeed; people who are invested in our work
and believe that our efforts to make the world more just is a cause worthy of
financial generosity.  Make a donation today.
 

Best wishes for the New Year, and thank you for all  your support.

From All of Us,

Mary E. Hunt, Diann L. Neu, and the WATER community
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